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NOTICE TO VISITORS AND PARENTS

Commitment to the Safety and Protection of Our Children and Staff:

At The LUX Schools, the safety, well-being, and protection of every child in our care and every
adult that cares for them is our highest priority. We want to assure all families, visitors, and staff
that our school is a safe and welcoming environment for all children, regardless of immigration

status.

Our Commitment

Safe Space: Our schools are places of learning, growth, and security. We do not allow any
form of discrimination or fear to disrupt our mission of providing high-quality early
childhood education.

Non-Compliance with Unauthorized Inquiries: The LUX Schools do not voluntarily
share student or family information with immigration enforcement agencies. Any
request for information will be handled in strict accordance with legal protections and
privacy laws.

No Unauthorized Access: Immigration officers, or any unauthorized personnel, will not
be permitted on our school premises without proper legal documentation and clearance.

Emergency Protocols in Place: In the event of an ICE (Immigration and Customs
Enforcement) raid or inquiry, our staff is trained to follow strict protocols to protect
children and families from harm or unnecessary distress.

What Families Should Know

Your child is safe while in our care.

We do not release children to any agency or entity without proper legal procedures being
followed.

Our staff has been trained to respond appropriately and will take every necessary
measure to protect the well-being of our students and their families.

If any visit attempts by immigration authorities occur, I will immediately notify parents
and guardians to ensure transparency and provide necessary support.
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Resources & Support

If you or your family have concerns regarding immigration-related issues, we encourage you to
reach out. We can provide guidance and connect you with trusted community resources for legal
assistance and support.

At The LUX Schools, we believe that every child deserves to learn and grow in an environment
free from fear. We stand with our families, and we will protect the children in our care at all
costs.

If you have any questions or need additional support, please contact our administrative office.

In solidarity and safety,
Holly Barber-Gatlin

Executive Director of Operations

MBBT Inc. DBA The Lux Schools




